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October 24, 2018 
 
Mr. Brad Janes 
Varra Companies, Inc. 
8120 Gage Street 
Fredrick, Colorado 80516 
 
Re: Varra Companies, Inc., Varra Resources Project 110 (Dakolios Pit No. 1),  

File No. M-1984-036, Incomplete Acreage Reduction Request (AR-01) 
 
Mr. Janes, 
 
On October 22, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received an 
acreage reduction request (AR-01) for the Varra Resources Project 110 site.  Pursuant to Rule 4.17.1 
please comply with the following requirements; 
 

1. The Operator shall include the names, addresses and phone numbers of all owners of record 
to the affected land for the acreage reduction request. 

 
2. Such notice shall contain a signed statement by the Operator that all applicable portions of the 

Reclamation Plan requirements have been satisfied in accordance with the Rules and all 
applicable requirements under the Act. 

 
Please provide the required information within 30 days of the date of this letter, November 23, 2018.  
A copy of the Division’s release request form is attached.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure - Mineral Release Request Form 
 
Ec:   Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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